CPSO seeks owner of horse

Friday, November 10, 2017

The Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office is seeking the owner of this sorrel horse picked up Thursday at Hwys. 169 and
71. There were two yearlings along with the horse but they managed to get away.

If you know the owner of this horse, contact the CPSO Livestock Patrol at 681-1120. If the owner is not located,
the horse will be sold at auction.
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